
 
 

FOR THE NATIONAL SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION 
 
 

 
Compañía de Distribución Integral Logista Holdings, S.A. (the Company), pursuant to the 

provisions of Article 227 of the Refunded Text of the Law on the Securities Market, informs the 

National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) of the following: 

 

Today the Company has signed a liquidity contract (the “Liquidity Contract”) with Banco 

Santander S.A. (“Banco Santander”), with the sole aim of favouring the liquidity in trading and 

the regularity in the quotation of the Company’s shares. 

This contract complies with the liquidity contract model incorporated in Circular 1/2017 of 

26 April of the National Securities Market Commission on liquidity contracts (the "Circular"), 

for the purposes of its acceptance as a market practice. 

The total number of shares allocated to the securities account associated with the Liquidity 

Contract is 120,000 shares, and the amount allocated to the cash account is 2,006,400 euros. 

The term of the contract is of 12 moths from this date. 

The Company informs that, as a result of the start of the Liquidity Contract, the Company's 

Share Buyback Program, approved by the Board of Directors of January 29, 2015, and which 

last extension was approved by the Board of Directors and communicated to the CNMV on 

29 September 2020, is suspended. 

 

Leganés, January 20, 2021 

 

Compañía de Distribución Integral Logista Holdings, S.A. 


